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18th April 2018 
 
 
Holly Leaves and Holly Berries Classes 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Visit to Over Farm – Tuesday 24th April 2018 
 
We are planning to visit Over Farm on Tuesday 24th April but we have not as yet received sufficient 
contributions from parents to enable this visit to go ahead.  
 
We thank parents that have already contributed.  
 
If you have not as yet made a contribution to the visit please make your payment through our online 
system www.parentpay.com or request a barcode letter from Mrs Millar in the School Office. Suggested 
contributions are £9.50 reduced to £8.20 if your child is entitled to Pupil Premium Free School Meals 
(this is a benefit that has to be applied for and not the Universal Free meals all Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 children receive). 
 
We will make our final decision on whether the visit will go ahead or not on Friday afternoon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher  
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